From: Nick Rogers

To: Planning Panels Mailbox
Subject: Land and Environment Court Proceedings No. 2023/109048 (DA2021/2173) — Written Submission

Supporting Approval of Application for alterations and additions and coastal protection works to Newport
Surf Life Saving Club
Date: Tuesday, 10 December 2024 7:23:28 PM

Hi

I am very much in support of the proposed redevelopment of the club. The current dilapidated clubhouse is
inadequate for safe and effective Life Saving activities as an Essential Service provider.

The protective design to deflect major storms wave action is well considered and expertly designed and crucial
to protecting the building.

I am a club member and Active Life Saver. The whole Newport community benefits from the club’s positive
activities and in use of it’s clubhouse.

Thanks

Nick Rogers

22 Walworth Ave Newport NSW.
Sent from my iPhone





